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 Jose Angel 

Riarola

OBJ2016/6356/P 20/12/2016  16:11:30 I am concerned about the noise and disturbance that will follow, none of our properties were designed 

to cope with a modern level of noise.

It will also damage the character of this conservation area as the proposed building doesn't follow the 

aesthetics of the structures that surround it.

Also, although I am not directly affected, I am aware that it will reduce the available sunlight of my 

neighbours and the new terraces and windows will reduce their privacy, this would be my top concern 

if I were in their same position.
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